
Registration is open for the Asian and 
Pacific Island National Encounter!

March 2024 

Dear Friends, 

We are pleased to inform you that Online Registration is now open for the “Asian and Pacific 
Island National Encounter”, which will take place on July 15-17, 2024, at Indiana 
University/Purdue University Indianapolis (formerly IUPUI), as a pre-event to the National 
Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis. This exciting event is sponsored by the USCCB. 
The cost of attending the event is $290.00 for registration (which includes 2 nights stay at 
Indiana University / Purdue University Indianapolis (formerly IUPUI) dormitory, some meals, 
and the reception/cultural celebration).  

For those who prefer to stay at a hotel, a second option was created. The cost to attend the 
event is $200.00 (includes some meals and the reception/cultural celebration). This option 
allows our participants to register at the Hampton Inn by Hilton Indianapolis Canal IUPUI, 
414 West Vermont Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46202 for $199.00 per night.  

 There is limited financial assistance available, including for Home Mission Diocese 
participants. The scholarship covers costs for two nights of lodging at Indiana 
University/Purdue University which is a university dormitory with shared showers/restrooms for 
men and women on each floor, some meals, and Reception/Celebration of Faith and Culture. 
The scholarship will not cover hotel rooms or other external lodging. If you plan to request 
financial aid, please do not register at this time. Instead, click on the following link 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/W5JK9MG to let us know of your need by no later than 
April 10, 2024.
 Participants are responsible for travel to/from Indianapolis. Please register as soon as 
possible. The cost for registration increases on April 16, 2024. 
To register for the event, click here or the button below: 
https://web.cvent.com/event/9ee9d9a6-cf1f-40a0-b812-
5458ebc49567/regProcessStep1?rt=kYIWf08cf0CbJF2RySUtNQ

https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/QnJ1CrkpZLtrvNWwiGAh6z?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/VuJPCv2wqPtE6BROu8rcid?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/gx7bCxkyqRtLAGzmu7PqD3?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/gx7bCxkyqRtLAGzmu7PqD3?domain=r20.rs6.net


 
To check out the registration website, click here or the button 
below:https://web.cvent.com/event/9ee9d9a6-cf1f-40a0-b812-
5458ebc49567/summary?rt=ntTZUNqOEE6BvzGiTlS0Fw 
 
 Full payment is due at the time of registration with either a MasterCard or Visa. A credit card 
will be needed to hold the hotel room.  

 
 If you have any questions or comments, please let us know at scapa@usccb.org as soon as 
possible.  

 
On behalf of the entire Asian and Pacific Island National Encounter Planning Team, we look 
forward to seeing you in Indianapolis!  
Sincerely,  
The SCAPA Registration Team 

 

 

 

Asian and Pacific Island Affairs/scapa  
United States Conference of Catholic Bishops  
3211 Fourth Street, NE | Washingon, DC 20017-1194  
scapa@usccb.org 
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